/\ ATTENTION!!

Use As Much As

Possible Starting June 10th

The Town’s water tank will be shut
down for cleaning and painting start-
ing June 10th. We are unsure how
long this project will take, so please
water your lawns very minimally until
further notice. The Town will not
have any water storage and will be
running directly off of the town'’s
wells. We are very sorry for the in-
convenience and will send out anoth-
er letter as soon as this

project is completed.
Thank you for your patience.




